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Game Board members Nicholas Jackson of Gakona, foreground, and Sidney Huntington of Galena listen to testimony
given last week by Arnold Melchiemer of English Bay. Melchiemer was discussing a request for goat and moose sub-
sistence season date changes in the Port Graham-English Bav area. The Game Board met in Anchorage last week
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